
One of the most exciting moments of the

year was the 2024 Engineering Showcase,

hosted in collaboration with the University

of Victoria. This event continues to grow

each year, bringing together students,

industry leaders, and the public to

celebrate the future of manufacturing and

STEM. We were proud to provide a

platform for young talent to display their

innovative projects, network with

professionals, and inspire the next

generation of engineers and innovators.

SHOWCASING THE
FUTURE OF STEM

As the year comes to a close, we are

reminded of how far we’ve come.

Rainhouse is not just a manufacturing

company—it’s a community dedicated to

excellence, collaboration, and the pursuit

of groundbreaking solutions. Guided by our

“From Idea to Done” philosophy, we take

pride in transforming visions into reality

for our clients and partners. We look

forward to what 2025 will bring and are

grateful to have such an exceptional team

and network by our side.

From all of us at Rainhouse, we wish you a

joyful holiday season and a bright and

successful New Year.

LOOKING AHEAD


